
Amendment Statement 

 

This amendment is filed to allow for the processing of this application for a new low power TV 

construction permit pursuant to the FCC filing window opened between December 2, 2019 and 

January 31, 2020 allowing for the amendment of pending applications for new rural digital low 

power TV stations that were displaced by the Incentive Auction. 


